
Mrs. Wood's 3rd Grade

N E W S  F R O M

this week

important datesat home reminders
Please continue working on skip-
counting and multiplication facts at
home. These are so important for the
students to know as we continue
working on them at school.

Our Halloween Party is quickly
approaching. Thank you for the
donations to make our party a
success for the students. I did need to
make a time change to our party. It
will now be from 2:30-3:20. 

O C T O B E R  1 6 T H

R E A D I N G :

W R I T I N G :

M A T H :

S C I E N C E

October 18th - Picture Retakes
October 20th - Half Day
October 23rd - Fall Break
October 31st - Halloween Party 
(2:30-3:30) * Please note time change 

November 1st - Half Day/Conferences
November 2nd - Conferences

We are starting a new unit on
historical fiction. We will be
reading and discussing
immigration to the United
States.

We have discussed time,
kilograms and grams, and now
we are working with liters and
milliliters. We know how to
decompose kilograms and liters. 

We just wrapped up writing our
own expository essay about
Sharks! We will be moving on to
a fun Halloween writing. 

We have started our science unit
on the circle of life. We will be
discussing animal and plant life
cycles, environmental change,
and reproduction of plants. 


